
 

 

  

May 2023 

April Meeting Recap 

Our April meeting was attended by 39 members!  A meal of Hot Dogs, Burgers and chips was 

served.   

 

50/50 Winners: Andy Wozniak - $80.00, donated $40.00 Back to HNS 

Guy Belmonte - $10.00, Donated Back to HNS    

            

Thank you all for your generosity to HNS. 

 

Membership Recap 

Our streak was broken… no new members at the April meeting…. Bummer…. Just like the Cubbies’ 

there is always next year or in our case, next meeting! 

 

The April HNS Mass was at the St. Mary’s site.  We had (12) members attend and (34) parishioners 

came down for the hospitality and goodies in the Oak room after the Mass.  Stephen Piszczor donated 

a delicious Racine Kringle to the hospitality…. It was devoured in record time... Thank you – Stephen!   

Plus Thank you to: Rich Sima and Chet Wierciak for helping! 

 

Knights of Columbus donated Italian bread and butter for hospitality – Thank you! 

Leftovers from hospitality were donated to St. Agnes food pantry.  

 

HNS Swag is in stock … Windbreakers- $32.00, Polo’s- $23.00, and Long Sleeve T-Shirts- $10.00. 

 

HNS banner work in progress...  

 

 

 

 

Monthly Mass 

Please join us for our HNS Mass on Sunday May 14th @ 9:30 AM, at the Mater Christi worship 

site.  We meet in the Marian Room at 9:15 AM, Please wear HNS attire.  Afterwards, stop by for 

hospitality with the family before you head out to celebrate Mother’s Day.              

 

May Meeting 

Our next Holy Name Meeting will be held on Friday, May 12th, 2023.  The doors open at 7:00 PM 

and the meeting starts at 7:30 PM. A meal of Steak and Potatoes will be served.  There will be the 

election of officers for next season, bean bag tournament, and Deacon Randy will share information 

about Catholic Charities and their upcoming collection. 
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Sincerely, Eddie Marquez. Secretary, St. Paul VI HNS eddie.marquez@hotmail.com 

Holy Name Retreat 

The Holy Name Retreat is scheduled for the last Saturday in January, January 27th 2024. This will be 

a full day retreat from 9-4 in Lemont. Details will follow  

Sick and Vigil 

A get-well card was sent to Nick Hoving.  Please keep Fr. Cy in your prayers! 

Limited Raffle  

Save the Date - The Limited Raffle will be on Wednesday, May 24, 2023. Tickets are sold after 

every Mass, up to the date of the event.   Tickets are also available at the Pastoral Center.  All 

members, their families, and friends, are encouraged to participate – it is an exciting event and a 

great time! 

Golf Outing 

The Annual Golf Outing is scheduled for Friday, June 9th, 2023, at Bloomingdale Golf Club in yes, 

Bloomingdale, Il.  By the time you receive this newsletter, the outing may be sold out!   Give Guy 

Belmonte a call at 708-822-9359 to secure one of the last foursomes or to apply your name to the 

waiting list.  The outing itself – no surprises – starts with Continental Breakfast (7:00 AM), 18 holes 

of golf with cart (Shotgun start – Best Ball Format – 8:30 AM).  Goodie Bag, Halfway house eats, on 

course contests, and oh yes, following golf, an all you can eat ribs and chicken luncheon with awards, 

raffles, split the pot, to close out the day.   

 

All this for only $130 for each golfer – so much for so little.  We are accepting donations for the Raffle, 

please consider making a donation.  Hole Sponsorship is also available for $100, which includes 

signage on the course and mention in the program.  Any questions – contact Guy or Stephen Piszczor 

at 708-602-1927. 

Help Needed!!! - Fr. Tom May – 40 year Ordination Celebration 

Our Pastor, Fr. Tom May will be celebrating 40 years of Priestly Ordination, on Saturday, May 13, 

2023, at the 4:00 PM Mass at the Saint Mary worship site.  A reception will follow in the Saint Mary 

Parish Center.   

 

The Holy Name Society has been asked to assist with beverage service for soft drinks and water at 

the reception.  Please let President Ted Watylyk know if you can assist in serving at the reception, at 

708-567-2159. 

 

We are very grateful for Fr. Tom’s ministry, as well as Fr. Matt, and all the priests and deacons who 

minister to our parish.  Also congratulations to Fr. Tom Unz, who is also celebrating 40 years of 

ordination this year.  
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